
/s// Alicia Gonzales 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
REDISTRICTING OF CITY COUNCIL DISTRICTS 

 
Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Madera will conduct a public hearing per 
Elections Code Section 21607.1 on Wednesday, October 20, 2021, at 6:15p.m. at which the City Council 
will 1) receive a report from staff on the redistricting process and permissible criteria to be considered to 
redraw City Council election district boundaries; and 2) conduct a public hearing to receive public input 
district boundaries. 
 
All interested persons are invited to attend the hearing and provide input regarding communities of 
interest and other local factors that should be considered while drafting district maps. 
 
This hearing will be conducted both in person and via teleconferencing. The Zoom weblink and telephone 
number listed on the agenda will provide access to the City Council meeting. The public may participate 
in person or telephonically during the meeting. Comments will also be accepted via email at 
citycouncilpubliccomment@madera.gov or by regular mail at 205 W. 4th Street, Madera, CA 93637 
 
Live Spanish language translation will be available using the Zoom platform.  Please contact the City Clerk’s 
Office at 559-661-5405 for in person translation if an applicable language is needed for this hearing. 
Notification 72 hours prior to the meeting will enable the City to make reasonable arrangements. 
 
 
 
  
                     _________________________________ 
                                   ALICIA GONZALES, City Clerk 
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